
From: Henrik Wallgren [mailto:Henrik@winesa.asn.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 10 August 2016 11:28 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP; Simon Blewett 

Subject: AM2014/197 - Casual Common Matter: Wine Industry Award 2010 - Witness statement 
withdrawn 

 
As mentioned by the South Australian Wine Industry Association (SAWIA) in the mentions/directions 
hearing on AM2014/197 before VP Hatcher on Friday 5 August, our witness Kirsty Balnaves is not 
available for cross-examination on any of the two days allocated to the Wine Industry Award 2010 
next week (15-17 August). VP Hatcher indicated that the statement therefore will not be admitted 
into evidence.  
 
Accordingly the witness statement by Kirsty Balnaves will be withdrawn.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Henrik Wallgren 
Business and Workplace Adviser| South Australian Wine Industry Association Incorporated 

1st Floor Industry Offices, National Wine Centre, Botanic Road, Adelaide SA 5000 
Phone: 61 8 8222 9270  |  Fax: 61 8 8222 9276  |  Email: henrik@winesa.asn.au  | Web: www.winesa.asn.au 

 

mailto:Henrik@winesa.asn.au
mailto:henrik@winesa.asn.au
http://www.winesa.asn.au/

